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January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

SPRING TERM 2024 

Happy New Year and best wishes for 2024.This term is already proving to be a very busy one. As we 

prepare the children for SATs, we will be extending our numeracy and literacy sessions to include 

booster lessons. We are very fortunate to have the assistance of some very experienced teachers 

who will be leading revision sessions in numeracy, grammar, 1:1 and targeted groups. 

 

The tests will take place between 13th – 16th May. Please put this date in your diary as it is very 

important that all children are in school that week!  

 

Other curriculum areas  

PE – Football 

Geography – Extreme Earth 

Science – Electricity 

Computing- Programming with variables 

Spanish – Around the Home 

PSHE – Dreams and Goals 

DT – Famous Chinese Inventors 

The homework timetable remains the same: Monday – literacy & numeracy. Thank you for your 

support with homework. Spelling and grammar, comprehension and maths homework are directly 

linked to work the children have covered during the week.  

 

Reading Diaries 

You will find teacher comments but please add your own and sign it; the children can also read 

independently and write their own comment about what they have read. The expectation is that they 

read every day for at least fifteen minutes; please endeavour to read to and/or listen to your child as 

it makes a significant difference to their confidence, while developing a better understanding of a 

wider vocabulary. 

 

Year 6 Shropshire Residential 2024 - Wednesday 19th - Friday 21st June 2024 

A letter will be coming home today with details about the end of year residential. We will also be 

holding a meeting where we can explain the plans and answer any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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